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Mrs Bone’'s Newsflash

The sun shone and the "~ x .v
pictures say it all really! Mrs [ ' ¢ ' : # "
Stamford and | had a truly

fabulous experience at

Buckingham Palace. An

afternoon that will stay with |

us forever. Thank you for the

support you continue to :

provide to us. We made sure |

everyone knew we were :

proud to be representing

Headlands School and the

Bridlington community.

Mrs Bone
Executive Head

Royal Navy Visit

On Wednesday 29 students from Year 10
Food Technology took part in a Navy
workshop. The Navy personnel gave a very
informative presentation about the .
possibilities of a career in the Navy and then |
they all made chicken kiev and sticky toffee
pudding in groups.
Well done to all of the students who took
part, the food was delicious! - Mrs Jones
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